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Dhaka, August 9: The selected U18 boys have joined the non-residential camp today.

  

They took part in their first practice session on Wednesday (August 9, 2017) at 4:00pm at the
Bir Sreshtha Shaheed Sipahi Mohammad Mostofa Kamal Stadium, Kamlapur, Dhaka.

  

From these boys, the Bangladesh national U18 team will be selected which will take part in the
'SAFF U18 Championship 2017' and 'AFC U19 Championship 2018 qualifiers' tournament.

  

The 'SAFF U18 Championship 2017' will be held in Bhutan during 18-27 September and the
'AFC U19 Championship 2018 qualifiers' will take place in Tajikistan from October 29 to
November 9, 2017.

  

In a bid to build the best possible team for these two tournaments, the BFF has arranged the
7-day non-residential camp for the U18 boys which will end on August 15.

  

Click here  for the full list of the players called for the camp.
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